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Weekly News – Friday 5th April 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we just wanted to share with you a couple of websites you 
can go to, which are ideal for supporting your child with their learning. 
First, your child has been given an individual username and password 
for LGfL (the London Grid for Learning) which they should have stuck 
in their diaries. This is a learning hub open to schools in the London 
area. The second is Espresso (you will find the login details below). We 
use aspects of both sites frequently in class and now they are 
available for you to explore at home with your child. They both have 
activities, games, video clips and fact books or information for all 
aspects of your child’s learning. 

As part of the transition into Year 6, we will be encouraging the 
children to be responsible for their own stationery. Please encourage 
your child to ensure that they bring their pencil case into school EVERY 
day. We would be grateful if you would top up the supplies of pencils 
and pens in their pencil cases over the holiday, but we will also be 
providing the children with the opportunity to purchase pencils, pen 
refills and whiteboard pens from school at cost price – more details to 
follow in the Summer Term. 

We hope you all have a lovely holiday – don’t eat too many hot cross 
buns! 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

Homework  

Please make sure you are reading every day – why not try a book from 
the Y5/Y6 100 Book Challenge? Keep practising your times tables 
(including division facts) and don’t forget Mathletics… 

Spelling 

A new summer word list will be produced early next term. This is a good 
time to be looking back over the autumn word list as well as the spring 
one, to ensure those spellings have been retained. The complete Y5/Y6 
word list can be found in your child’s school diary. Do not forget that you 
should continue to revise the Y3/4 list. Your child may have been given an 
individual list of words to learn. If so, they should focus on these as a 
priority.   

 

Date Reminders 

Final residential trip meeting 
Friday 26th April – 2:15pm 

Teddington School Assembly 
Wednesday 1st May - 9:00am  

Residential trip to Kingswood 
Tuesday 7th May 

 
 

Announcements 
Espresso login: 

Username: student37712 

Password: fernhill 

 

Clarinet reeds: 

If you wish to purchase a new 
reed for your child’s clarinet, 
you should buy B flat (size 1½ ) 
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